
 

 

This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 6. 
 
  
  

To the Parents of Doha British School, Ain Khaled 
  
  

Greetings 
  

I have heard your concerns with regard to the hygienic conditions of the toilets and I am grateful for the opportunity 
to address these concerns. 
  

Firstly, may I say that with such a large number of students, and by the very nature of the function of the toilets, it 

is challenging indeed to maintain a perfect state of cleanliness and odour at all times. Nevertheless, we have taken 
your concerns very seriously and used the time students were away from school to flush out the municipal drains, 
and initially increased the number of times the toilets were cleaned from twice to three times a day. However, this 
did not make a significant difference, so as of this week, we have employed an additional full time member of the 
cleaning staff to ensure our plan moving forward is effective. 
  

This plan includes the HOURLY cleaning of the toilets, and a signing sheet on each door to monitor this schedule. A 
deeper clean will occur at the end of each day. 
  

To monitor this, I will personally review the condition of the toilets over the next two weeks. If I find that this plan 
has failed to produce the desired effect, I will act accordingly. 
  

However, I do ask your understanding that it is not in our power to have an adult member of staff stationed 

permanently in every toilet (not least as a safeguarding concern); and that with constant use, even an hourly clean 
will not guarantee a perfect state of cleanliness at every moment of the day. 
  
 
  
  

Yours sincerely 
  
 

  

Daniel Landi 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 


